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The insertion of needles into the body is training that requires extensive training and 

by allowing persons with minimal experience to do so is dangerous and irresponsible 

to our citizens. 

  Please do NOT pass this to try to allow physical therapist to try to umbrella some 

funds into their practices. If they seek this license then have them complete the full 

training like a physical therapist license requires of everyone that seeks that license 

as well. Thank you. 


